
 

ADDENDUM 
March 27, 2017 
 
ADDENDUM # 1 
RFP 17C16, Construction Management Services 
DUE DATE & TIME:  FCPS Main Lobby, Thurs., April 13, 2017, prior to and time stamped no later than 2:00 P.M.  

 
This addendum is being issued to provide additions, corrections, clarifications and answers to certain questions raised 
referencing the original bid packages and any resultant contracts for the above request for proposals.  
 

Clarification: 
 
Letters of Interest are Due April 13, 2017 by 2:00 p.m. 
 
Following the review and scoring of Letters of Interest, FCPS will notify the qualified firms in writing a request to 
submit Technical Proposals.   
 
The due date and time of Technical Proposal submission will be specified in the notification.  It is the intent of FCPS 
to allow approximately three weeks for qualified firms to prepare and submit their technical proposals. 
 
Tentative Award has changed to June 14, 2017. 

  
Thank you for your interest in bidding with Frederick County Public Schools and we apologize for any inconvenience this 
may have caused. 

       
Sincerely, 
 

Kim Miskell 
 
Kim Miskell 
Assistant Purchasing Manager 
 
 
 
 
KM/ab 
 
pc:  Tony Ray, Construction Management, Project Manager III

    Stephen P. Starmer, C.P.M., Purchasing Manager
Kim Miskell, Assistant Purchasing Manager

Billie Laughland, Buyer Specialist
Bill Meekins, Buyer Specialist

Scott Bachtell, Buyer Specialist

Purchasing Office 
191 South East Street 
Frederick, Maryland 21701 
301-644-5209 phone 
301-644-5213 fax 

    Stephen P. Starmer, C.P.M., CSBA,
 Purchasing Manager

Kim Miskell, Assistant Purchasing Manager
Billie Laughland, Purchasing Agent

Bill Meekins, CPPB, CPCP, Purchasing Agent
Shane Ryberg, Purchasing Agent

Purchasing Office 
191 South East Street 
Frederick, Maryland 21701 
301-644-5208 phone 
301-644-5213 fax 
 


